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November 25, 2009

Mr. Ron Driedger

Executive Director,

B.C. Used Oil Management Association
Suite 125, #9 45905 Yale Road
Chilliwack, B.C. V2P 8E6

Dear Ron:

Thank you for submitting the revised Used Oil, Oil Filters and Qil Containers Stewardship Plan
on behalf of the British Columbia Used Oil Management Association (BCUOMA) members,
dated November 2, 2009, as required under section 4 of the Recycling Regulation.

I have completed my review of the BCUOMA submission and hereby approve the Used Oil, Oil
Filters and Oil Containers Stewardship Plan effective November 25, 2009. Please be advised
that this approval does not extend to any materials or content contained in the plan that are
extraneous to the requirements of section 5 of the Recycling Regulation.

I look forward to working with you to ensure the success of this program.
Sincerely,

David Ranson
Director, Environmental Management Act
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